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I believe SB 210 would only harm those in our community and our voters. Mail in 

votes are secure and have worked securely in their time used in Oregon. They also 

aid in equal voting for disabled citizens, citizens who can’t easily drive, those who 

can’t take time off work or away from caring for family, and many more. It has 

personally helped me as someone who  doesn’t have a car and can’t easily take days 

off to go out somewhere. Making in person voting the standard when what we have 

works, works well, and makes voting more accessible and equal to all members of 

our state is unnecessary and in fact harmful. Mail in voting should still be standard 

and available as Oregon’s main form of filling out and turning in ballots. 


